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Dear Justices of the Washington Supreme Court,

| am writing to express my strong support for the implementation of caseload limits
standards for attorneys practicing in Washington courts. As our justice system
continues to grapple with the challenges of managing growing case numbers, it is
crucial to ensure that each individual receives adequate and fair representation.
Establishing reasonable caseload limits would be a significant step in safeguarding
the quality of legal advocacy, ensuring that both public defenders and other legal
professionals have the necessary time and resources to effectively serve their clients.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Sidney Pandes
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